
In 2018, NAPLAN will continue to be delivered as 
paper tests at Bulli High School. The key dates for 
these tests are in the table below. 

Dates Tuesday 15 May  Wednesday 16 
May Thursday 17 May  

Year 7 

Language 
conventions 
45 minutes 
Writing 
40 minutes 

Reading 
65 minutes 

Numeracy  
60 minutes 

Year 9 

Language 
conventions 
45 minutes 
Writing 
40 minutes 

Reading 
65 minutes 

Numeracy  
60 minutes 

 

Parent / Carer Support 
 (Links provided are interactive and will take you to the NAPLAN website) 

It is important to remember that NAPLAN is not about passing or failing, but about assessing 
learning progress. At the classroom level it is one of a number of important tools used by 
teachers to measure student progress.  

  
If your child is sitting the NAPLAN paper tests in 2018, you can read more about the tests by 
clicking this link:  NAPLAN 2018 information brochure for parents and carers  
 
For students wanting to revise past tests and familiarise themselves with the tests, you can 
access a full set past papers by clicking this link: example tests 

 
For more information please go to the ACARA website for NAPLAN at: 
http://www.nap.edu.au/naplan 
 
Bulli High School teachers continue to engage all learners in core literacy and numeracy 
skills every day and in every lesson. We encourage students to maintain their focus on 
learning in the classroom as we believe this is the most effective way students will be 
developing these core skills. 
 
Ms Viravong Head Teacher Teaching & Learning 
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